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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR TREASURY AND RESOURCES 
BY DEPUTY G.P. SOUTHERN OF ST. HELIER 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON MONDAY 18th JULY 2011 
 

Question 
 
Following his response to written question 6448 on 5th July 2011 will the Minister publish the 
full results of the consideration of the tax burden on various households and the comparison to 
competitor jurisdictions conducted in the Fiscal Strategy Review? 
 
 
 
Answer 
 
The relevant document is the Fiscal Strategy Review: Supporting Research paper which was 
published on 21st June 2010 and is available on the States website at the following address: 
http://www.gov.je/Government/Consultations/Pages/FiscalStrategyReviewPersonalTaxation.aspx  
 
 


